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Tuesday, July 16, 2019 

To Whom It May Concern, 

We LLC received notice in the mail yesterday an order to revoke "New Entrant" registration and cease all 
interstate transportation for our US DOT number. Casework Solutions, LLC is a very small cabinet 
manufacturer that sometimes delivers it products with a pickup truck and small cargo trailer attached. We 
registered a DOT number because we believed that was what we needed to do. 

We are currently going through the process of getting our truck and trailer ready to pass inspection, set up drug 
testing accounts, and the other processes necessary to be DOT and FMCSA compliant. 

This our former notice to request a hearing in this matter. For any information needed please don't hesitate to 
contact me at the number, email address, or address below. 

Sincerely, 

Randy Frey 
Member/Manager 
Casework Solutions LLC 
lOOB New Century Parkway 
New Century, KS 66031 
913-768-8282 
randyf@caseworkkc.com 
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